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Regarding HB 3824 

 

As a Chiropractor I strongly oppose HB 3824. This bill produces risk not only to my 

professions standards but also the safety of the general public. The PT profession is 

under qualified to perform spinal and extra spinal manipulations due to their limited 

hours studying and practicing the skills necessary. Risk of further injury to the patient 

warrants a denial of this bill.  


